
B 3063 is based on MANY false narratives: 
 

There is no epidemic to put emergency status 
propaganda on legislation. In April 2018, OHA 
provided information to Governor Kate Brown 
showing "high vaccination rates for all school 

required vaccines". 
 
Per OHA, there has never been a decline in MMR 

vaccination rates in Oregon. 95.6% is the 
CURRENT MMR vaccination rate for k-12. 
 

Anyone who reads a MMR manufacturers insert will 
see MANY adverse side effects and the statement 
"carcinogenic potential, mutagenic potential or 
impairment of fertility have NOT been evaluated".  

 
This bill does not address: 

• How children who have already been vaccine 
damaged can not attain a medical exemption 

for other vaccines with similar ingredients and 
side effects. 

• Special needs children will loose educational 

services and private therapy if the facility is 
classified as a "child care facility" by the state. 

• Many residents will not be able to attend 
CHURCH under the parameters of this bill. 



• Many parents will have a dramatic loss of 
income if one parent coerced into leaving the 

work force to home school full time.  
• The impact on single-parent households, 

leaving many families with no option but to 
leave the state. 

• The small business owners who relocate 
business to a different state. 

• The SUBSTANTIAL RISK that comes with a one 

size fits all approach to "preventative" public 
health especially in regards to liability free 
pharmaceutical drugs that have not been 

studied for their synergistic effects. 
• The Hippocratic Oath and Nuremburg Code can 

not be ignored! 

The very concerned Turner Family of three. 


